
From: Marie Bauschka <mbauschka@newcarolina.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/3/2014 3:52:06 PM
Subject: New Carolina Meeting with Laura McKinney

Hi Katherine:

Laura McKinney would like to schedule time for the two of you to meet and discuss New Carolina and our current projects 
sometime in the next couple of weeks if possible. Our conference room is available for the meeting or Laura can come to 
you.

Here are some times that work with Laura's schedule:

Thursday, March 13th anytime between 1:00-4:00

Friday, March 14th anytime between 1:00-4:00

Tuesday, March 18th anytime between 10:00-4:00

Let me know if any of these times work with your schedule or please provide me with some times that do.

Thanks so much!

Marie A. Bauschka
Executive Assistant
New Carolina-SC Council on Competitiveness 
1411 Gervais Street, Suite 450 
Columbia, SC 29201
Email: mbauschka@newcarolina.org
Phone: 803-760-1400
Fax: 803-760-1401
www.newcarolina.org
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